
 

   

 
NOTICE OF CLOSED MEETING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Las Cruces Board of Commissioners for the City 
of Las Cruces Utilities will hold an Executive Closed Meeting on Thursday April 
11, 2019, at 2:00 p.m., in Conference Room 225, Las Cruces Utilities, 680 N. 
Motel Blvd., Las Cruces, NM. 
 
 
The purpose of the Executive Closed Meeting is to discuss: 
 

1. Matters concerning of the Original Action pending before the United States 
Supreme Court and entitled Texas vs. New Mexico and Colorado, which is 
closed pursuant to NMSA 1978, Section 10-15-1(H)(7). 

 
 
 
If you need an accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in 
this event, please contact us 72 hours before this event at 528-3511/V or 528-
3690/TTY. 
 
 
The City of Las Cruces does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion, age or disability in 
employment or the provision of services. 
 
 
Posted: April 5, 2019 


